
Cohon

       December Fourth
Nineteen Hundred and Fifty-four

Mr, Morris Cohon,
90 Booth Avenue,
Englewood, New Jersey,

Dear Mr. Cohon,

I tried to reach you by telephone to enquire 
about the Caster by Samuel Edwards which you illustrate 
in the December issue of "Antiques". What is the size 
and price?

I am interested in silver by the early Newport 
Silversmiths; Clarke, Coddington, Russell, Casey, Vernon 
and the others. Perhaps you have seen the recent publi­
cation by Ralph Carpenter. Many of my pieces were illus­
trated in that publication.

Very truly yours,

CCM:gba
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